
August 21, 2021 

Our community breakfast is scheduled for this Saturday, August 21.  We are 

returning to the in person format with a DRIVE-THRU option for those that do 

not feel comfortable coming inside the building. 

Volunteers are needed in the following areas:

•  Cooking

• Serving 

• Greeters (hallway and dining room)

• Drive-Thru

• Clean-up

More volunteers than usual are needed due to the dining room and drive-thru 

options. 

If you are able to help, please contact Brooke Cundiff at 340-6124.  
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Useful Links
FPC website: http://www.firstpresbyterianmartinsville.org/
FPC online directory: https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/
FPC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/FPCMartinsvilleVA
Presbytery of the Peaks: http://www.peakspresbytery.org/
Presbyterian Church (USA): http://www.pcusa.org/
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